Cabinet Meeting Summary
Tuesday, September 14, 2021

The meeting started a little late after the Presidential/Wilcox Scholars reception on the quad.

Campus closing procedures was moved to next week’s agenda. Tom will be prepared to
initiate the conversation.

After some discussion about work/life balance and harmony, we agreed that Randy will cancel
the September administrators meeting and pick up the work/life conversation next week.

MJ and Vin provided a very informative demo on the Ellucian Experience that would essentially
provide MVCC with a portal that would replace SIRS and the Ellucian Go app. Cabinet was
very supportive of the proposal and unanimously supported moving forward with it (provided
that MJ connect with Jim Lynch to confirm any concerns or issues from Academic Affairs)
before proceeding.

We discussed grant-funded pipeline programs and the need for them to be vaxed and the extent
to which they needed to have M#s. Franca had some insights on how to register vax status
outside the SUNY portal through a solution MJ and IT staff developed for non-credit. Steph
will work with Franca and others to clarify how best to proceed.

We reviewed the County COVID data and discussed campus testing that just started this week.
While some concerns were raised, we are not at the point to change any mitigation level
strategies. Crystal provided an update on conversations with the County about developing
MOUs with various unions. We postponed conversation about the strategies and effectiveness of
developing a virtual support center until next week.



